
 

 
RE: Hantronix COVID-19 Update 
March 19, 2020 
 
 
With the spread of COVID-19, the Santa Clara County Health Officer issued an order for 
residents to shelter in place until April 7, and Hantronix has closed its office to comply. The 
Hantronix team is safe and working remotely, although some physical capabilities may be 
delayed or limited during the office closure. 
 
Despite the unexpected office closure, Hantronix will still support shipment needs for our 
customers. In the limited hours after the release of the order, Hantronix shipped out available 
inventory needed during the closure. Since the closure, we have been able to maintain minimal 
shipping operations to keep goods flowing. As of this writing, we have confirmed continued 
operations with our main freight partners, and we can continue arranging shipments within the 
allowances of the order, as both minimum operations and as a supplier to many “essential 
businesses”. However, as the COVID-19 situation is changing quickly, our support team will be 
available to assist in managing your shipments to your requirements. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, and we wish everyone to be safe in these challenging and 
unpredictable times. 


